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Alternative Teacher Licensing

Passage of this bill could incur additional costs for School Districts and Charter Schools 
who would be allowed to issue alternative teacher licenses.  Costs to a school district 
could be as much as $75,000 or more for computer programming, training and other 
implementation costs.  Districts may also incur additional costs for State Office of 
Education services that may be needed to coordinate statewide data and provide technical 
support.

Some individuals will be able to obtain a teaching position under provisions of this bill.
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